
 

Notice of Public Information Centre #1 
Main Street Markham (between 16th Avenue and Bullock Drive) 
Traffic Calming Initiatives 

THE STUDY 

The City of Markham is undertaking a feasibility study and detailed design for proposed traffic 
calming initiatives on Main Street Markham between 16th Avenue and Bullock Drive.  

At this section, Main Street is a four-lane undivided collector roadway with sidewalks on both 
sides of the road. The posted speed limit is 50 km/h, although operating speeds are higher. The 
objectives of the study are to improve safety for all road users, including addressing speeding 
issues, collision reduction, and enhancing pedestrian and cycling infrastructure where feasible. 
Pending budget approval, improvements will be implemented in 2025.  

DATE & VENUE 

Public Information Centre (PIC) #1 is 
scheduled for Monday, January 29th, 2024 
from 6:00pm to 8:00pm to be held at the 
following location:  
 
Markham Village Community Centre 
(Lounge) 
6041 Highway 7 
Markham, ON L3P 3A7 
 
The PIC will provide an opportunity for the 
public and stakeholders to review the design 
options under consideration and to provide 
input and comments. If you are unable to 
attend the PIC in-person, comments can also 
be provided at the project webpage: 
markham.ca/MainStreetMarkhamSafety 

Comments or requests to receive direct notification to future project activities should be submitted 
to: 

Alina Zhang, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
City of Markham                                                    
Tel: (905) 477-7000 ext. 3131 
Email: alina.zhang@markham.ca  

Yves-Marie Monereau, P.Eng., PE, PTOE, RSP 
Consultant Project Manager 
EXP  
Tel: (905) 793-9800 
Email: Yves-Marie.Monereau@exp.com 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Privacy Act. With 
the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

This Notice was issued on January 12th, 2024. 


